
On Tuesday, March 19, at 5:00 p.mo, all students who are 
interested in organizing and staffing a draft counseling center 
in Bennington are invited to meet in Franklin living room. 
At that time, the functioning and purpose of the center will be 
discussed and those who are interested in working in any capacity 
at the new center will be able to determine what they would like 
to do, how much time they can commit, etc. 

For those looking for an effective way to become involved 
up here in anti-war activity, this meeting should provide some 
useful ideaso 

Please come. 

Risa Tobis 
David Tobis 
Andrea Dworkin 


